
 

SmarTone extends 4G coverage to all MTR lines 

 

(Hong Kong, 19 December 2013) – SmarTone today announced that it will complete the 

extension of its 4G coverage to all of the MTR’s lines by the end of this week. 

 

SmarTone’s 4G coverage will extend to the whole MTR West Rail and East Rail lines on 

December 20 (Friday), and also the whole Ma On Shan line the following day (December 

21, Saturday). 

 

The roll-out of SmarTone’s 4G coverage has been extended to all MTR stations 

progressively and in phases since October 2012. By the end of this week, customers will be 

able to enjoy SmarTone’s super fast 4G mobile broadband service everywhere within the 

MTR system. 
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